Disclaimer

The club newsletter is a monthly publication designed to keep members informed on the activities of the club and other functions. Opinions and views expressed in the newsletter are not necessarily those of the publishers.

Editors Note

Hi Folks

Firstly please accept my apologies for getting in your way on the dance floor at the **Slim Dusty Tribute Show**.

While attempting to take photographs of performers for **this month's Newsletter**, I bumped into dancers, had my feet stamped on and received some very unwelcoming scowls...

But hey! Wasn't it a good show?

If you would like to give us some feedback on what you thought of the show; please let us know. I'll put it into our next Newsletter.

We are now slowly approaching the warmer months of the year. Sunshine, Shorts and Slip, Slap, Slop!

Deep concerns about water shortage... climate change... and apprehension on 'What if....' will no doubt become a regular topic of discussion.

Last year **Australian Poet Murray Hartin** wrote on the subject in his poem...

'Rain from Nowhere'.

Murray/Muz has kindly given permission for Gawler Country Music Club to include 'Rain From Nowhere' in this months Newsletter.

Thanks Muz!

See Page 8. It is Good.....

Les Parris (Editor)

President's Report

September 2007

G'Day Members & Friends

Well what a great day we had for our **September 4th Slim Dusty Tribute Show**. The seating went well with our ushers and usherettes escorting visitors and club members to their seats.

Murray Mac opened the show with some great songs.

Slim Connor and bass player
Doug was the first act on stage and as only Slim can do... he had everyone laughing and clapping along. Matt Manning was our new artist for this year and what a great guy he is; heaps tall to go with it.

Tom Maxwell came on and did a wonderful job as always.

Last but not least was **Amos Morris** who has a big following here in SA, finished the show.

Our **Slim Dusty Tribute Shows** a major part of our annual calendar and they are getting better each year.

Another great show is lined up for next month with Allison Hams & Mark Tempany, with Krystal Collins as our special guest. Until then....

Keep It Country.

Best Regards

Xeith Warren

Keith Warren: President



October Birthdays

People born in October are Simply the Best!

Yvonne McGregor 12 Jean Tomlinson 12) th lth 2 th
Jean Tomlinson 12	2 th
Innifor McGragor 12	. th
	2 th
	5 th
	5 th
	5 th
	7 th
Lil Davis 18	3 th
Doris Hoppy 21	l st
	2 nd
Shirley Beviss 23	3 rd
Terry O'Connell 31	st



* DONATIONS REQUIRED FOR SCHOOL*

Elizabeth Park School is looking for donations of: old cutlery, drinking glasses & wooden spoons to help raise funds for their hearing impaired children. Your donations can be given to Helen Warren at Gawler Country Music Club or contact Fiona Parish on 8252 2002 Thank you for your support.

Prize Winners Roundup

Raffle Winners

Only one winner recorded for raffle prize and that was the winner of the Poster donated by the Holden dealer in Gawler She was **Robyn Beazley**

Members Draw:

Ros Heins

Door Prizes: Eliza Parker

Painted Saw Blade won by

Frankie Baker
Donated back to be auctioned off and it went to John Hess The highest bidder Of \$110



ADELAIDE COUNTRY MUSIC CLUB

Sunday October 7th Midnight Special

and gues

Brendon Liley

Sunday November 4th Bernie and the Bandits

plus special Surprise Guest

Slovenian Club Dudley Park Pies Pasties Sandwiches Cakes Cheese & Greens etc Doors open 11.30am for 12.30 -5pm

BAROSSA COUNTRY MUSIC CLUB



Sunday October 14th

Bernie and the Bandits

11.0am to 4pm

Buna Terrace, Nuriootpa Tel 8523 1957

Admission Members \$4.00 Non-members \$6.00 Steak Sandwiches, sausage siz zle, tea, Coffee, Cakes Trading Table, Bar Facilities

Gawler Country Music Club
wish to thank our partners at
Adelaide Country Music Club
and Barossa Country Music Club
for sharing in the promotion and culture of
Country Music here in South Australia.

Best wishes to you all...

GAWLER COUNTRY MUSIC CLUB INC.

Venue: Munno Para Bowling & Recreation Club Cnr. Curtis & Main North Roads Munno Para

Coming Soon!

Evening Cabaret

'The Cruisers'
Saturday 17th Nov
7.30 pm to 11.30 pm

Tickets \$10.00 from committee Bar Facilities: BYO Supper

'Wild Card' Sunday 18th Nov 12 noon - 4pm

Admission: Members \$5: Non Members \$7: Under 16's free

Walk Up Artists, Live Band, Dancing & Prizes Lunch & Bar Facilities: For Further Information
Contact: Keith Warren (08) 8255 8920

Proudly Sponsored by KFC



Stockists of Bird-Care Products

2 11